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Culcheth and Glazebury Parish Council

   _______________________________________________________________________________

Planning Committee

Minutes of the Zoom Meeting held at 3.30pm on 15th December 2020 
Opened 3.30pm
Present: Cllr. Mrs J Johnson, Chairman, Cllr. F Allen, Mrs M Webber. Mrs A Roberts
In attendance: Clerk
Visitor: 1

1      Review minutes

The members reviewed the minutes of the meeting dated 24th November2020 which were agreed at the Parish Council Meeting of 8th December 2020.

2
Matters Arising 


1. The Raven – comments have been submitted.


2. HS2 – comments submitted.


3. Lorries – No replies to queries regarding lorries in Glazebury.

Meeting adjourned at 3.45

Donna Barber representing August Blake to update on possible plans gave an overview on Culcheth Hall Barns for a potential planning application. She has taken onboard issues with previous applications. Pre planning information has been sent to WBC and they await a reply.  She is keen to retain views and to develop appropriately.
Meeting resumed at 4.05

3   Review December Applications

 The members reviewed applications for December 2020.
Including three with corner plots, needing to consider site views for traffic and pedestrians, and street lines.
Clerk to submit comments.

Clerk to submit further comments as agreed. 
4    Development Control report:  the next meeting is on the 21st December. 
5    Correspondence:

Charlotte Nichols MP responded to HS2 report submitted. This was also acknowledged by Cllr Bowden.
6    Other business:

1.  Parkside: a link to Teams has been provided for viewing the discussions in January.
2.  Banner There is an advertising banner at Holcroft Lane in the field of Stonecross Farm.  It is fluttering and very distracting with people stopping to read it at inappropriate stopping points.
3. Broadband Culcheth Hall Drive: Cllr Johnson had an onsite walk with members of the public and a tree officer in October. Work seemed to have started but 1 complaint from a resident stopped the work progressing. Communication with openreach is difficult with no replies to emails etc. There has been no consultation and no feedback. It is not acceptable that after 1 objection everything stops.
    Clerk to contact WBC re advert banner

7   Date of next meeting

    Members agreed the date of the next meeting as Tuesday 26th January 2021 via Zoom    

                  at 3.30pm.
Closed at 4.40pm
DATE ____________________________
   SIGNATURE __________________________________


